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Dear Attendee: 

Thank you for registering to attend our 10 HR “Lone Wolf” Active Shooter course hosted by TAC*ONE Consulting & Filer Police 

Department on August 3, 2015.  Class will begin promptly at 0830 at the Filer Police Department, 300 Main Street Filer, Idaho 83328. If 

you have any questions or need to get ahold of me before the day of training please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Recommended students bring the following items: 

- Soft body armor 

- Long sleeved shirt / hoodie 

- Gloves 

- Clear eye protection 

- Duty belt  

- Groin protection 

- 200 rounds of Simunition® (if available) 

- Department patch (if available) 

 

I would personally like to thank you for your trusting TAC*ONE Consulting with your training.  We are looking forward to meeting and 

providing you with a fast paced and aggressive training experience! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Joe Deedon 
Founder / President 
720.425.5687 
joedeedon@taconeconsulting.com 


